
L-4 Alumni Association, Inc 

~ Local Activity Update ~ 

         January 24, 2020 

Dear Valued Member, 

 A trip around the sun has been completed since the final Monthly Summary 
announcing the launch and use of the association’s web site.  The web address, 
www.l4aa.org , is not case sensitive. 

 Several meetings between L-4 alumni, ROTC cadre, interested students and ROTC 
cadets have culminated in the long-anticipated reactivation of the company.  I am excited to 
report that, very soon, L-4 will receive a provisional charter!  The milestone event will occur 
during the National Society’s annual convention in March in Myrtle Beach, SC. 

 The annual National Convention or NATCON is being held at the Sheraton Myrtle 
Beach Convention Center Hotel between the 12th and 15th of March, 2020.  Register now 
through the Pershing Rifles Group web site - www.theprgroup.org. 

 The L-4AA Scholarship Fund is in need of your support.  Donations in any amount are 
most appreciated and tax deductible.  Scholarships to deserving members of the company 
depend on your gifts.  Please consider giving through the Director of Finance. 

 If you possess a PR artifact or company memorabilia and wish to offer a gift, please 
contact a member of the executive committee.  Committee members are listed on the web 
site. 

 Have you paid your 2020 dues?  If not, please mail your twenty-five dollar check and 
other donations to Darlene Williams, Director of Finance.  Darlene’s address is 1807 Felts 
Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715.  Make your check payable to L4AA Inc.  Thank you for 
supporting your local alumni association! 
  
     Fraternally, 

           Joe Harris 
    Director of Administration      
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